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Dear Xavier Epps

We are pleased to inform vou that vou have been accepted as an
Authorized IRS e-file Provider in IRS e-file. Your Electronic Filing
Identification Number (EFIN) is shown above. Refer to Publication
3112, IRS e-file Application and Participation, for information on the
use of vour EFIN. Please protect and safeguard vour EFIN.

The business location for this EFIN is:

This acceptance letter is not an endorsement of the quality of
services you provide or any software you use and/or develop. You may
not state in any advertising or contact with yvour clients that the
software you use and/or develop is approved or endorsed by the IRS.

If vou have not already registered for e-services, we encourage you to
do so by choosing the e-services link under tax professionals on our
website at www.irs.gov. Once you have registered, you will be able to
view and update vour e-file aprlication online. Please ensure your
information is correct in accordance with the section title "Reporting
Changes™ located in the Publication 3112, IRS e-file Application and
Participation.

Publication 3611, which is available at www.irs.gov, is designed to
help e-file Providers promote the many benefits of e-pay. You can
also download Publication 4003, QuickAlerts Brochure, at www.irs.gov,
KEYWORD "QuickAlerts™. The QuickAlerts messaging system is designed
to keep Software Developers,; Transmitters and Authorized IRS e-file
Providers informed 24/7 of e-file issues and events that impact their
business operations. Refer to Publication 3112 for more important
information about e-file application and participation.

Thank you for your interest in IRS e-file. We are looking forward to
working with you. If yvou need assistance, please contact the IRS

e-Help desk toll free at 1-866-255-0654, Monday through Friday,
between the hours of 7:30 a.m. and 6:00 p.m. CET).



